Dear Valued Guest,

At The Russell Inn, the well-being of our guests, staff and the community is important to us.
This is why we would like to inform you that we are closely monitoring and following the
guidance of the Centre of Disease Control (CDC) and World Health Organizations (WHO) as well
our provincial authorities regarding COVID-19 (coronavirus).

We would like to assure you that we are taking proactive precautions by implementing
additional daily cleaning and sanitizing procedures.

e We have rearranged our dining areas to allow for social distancing.

e Additional cleaning and disinfecting is being done in all departments, common areas and
surfaces (tables, counters, furniture, door handles, debit pads etc.) regularly throughout
the day.

e All staff have been instructed to be diligent in their hand washing every 30 minutes;
soap and hand sanitizer is available to all.

e We have set up sanitizing stations throughout our properties.

If you feel concerned about traveling at this time, we have amended our cancellation policy
until further notice. You may cancel your reservation at any time, without penalty. Your
deposit will be refunded.

We look forward to welcoming all guests. Our main priority is to ensure everyone is safe and
healthy as we continue to follow the guidance of our health authorities.

Updates will be posted on our social media and websites.

We look forward to serving you.

UeymomGilias For your enjoyment...
President e Indoor Pool and Water Slide
The Russell Inn » Kiddie Pool and Hot Tub

e Fitness Room

° Theme Suites
and Two-Room Suites

e Conference Centre
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